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Critical adjudication against Pick Me Up Magazine

The PCC today publishes a critical adjudication against Pick Me Up magazine.

A woman complained that the magazine's account of her relationship with a vicar was inaccurate in 
breach of Clause 1 (Accuracy) of the Code. The Commission found that the magazine, in the editing 
of the story, had substantially condensed the time-scale of events, leading to a significant inaccuracy 
being published. The complaint was therefore upheld. The adjudication was published in the 12th 
January edition of Pick Me Up.

To read a full copy of the adjudication click here

The PCC also can announce that 2005 was the busiest year in its 14-year history, as it received - and 
resolved to complainants' satisfaction - a record number of complaints. A full statistical breakdown 
will appear in the 2005 Annual Report.
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For further information please contact Stephen Abell on 020 7353 1248.
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